

FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Tammy Rowe, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Tammy.Rowe@brevardclerk.us



February 21, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO: Scott Nelson, Transit Services Director

RE: Board Direction to Apply for Grants Concerning Route Expansions

The Board of County Commissioners, in special session on February 20, 2020, directed staff to prepare the grant applications to accommodate the Central Titusville, South Beach Connector, and Port St. John Routes.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

Tammy Rowe, Deputy Clerk

/cw

CC:

Assistant County Manager Liesenfelt